
Does your 3rd- 6th grade child like to sing?♫ 

Join	us	for	our	Prelude	10	week	training	session!	

Thursdays – 5:30- 6:45 pm in Penn Hills 

Wednesdays – 6:30- 7:45 pm in Delmont 
(runs mid- March through mid- May)  

Prelude	could	be	the	beginning	of	a	great	
experience	with	the		

Eastern Area Youth Chorale 

 
Meeting/Auditions	are	Feb	9,	11	and	15	♪   

Also	March	3	if	needed!	

	

Contact	Linda	at	hepchinachild@verizon.net	or	412-952-4937	for	a	
time.		Check	us	out	at	www.EAYCpgh.org			


